
New Pupils in EYFS 

We have our list of pupils due to 
start in September.  New packs 

will be shared with parents soon 
and a dates agreed visit school.  

If parents of siblings could inform 
the current nursery which school 
your child has been assigned to 
as we will be in touch shortly to 

arrange a transition.   

9.05.2022 

INSET DAY—Monday 6th June 2022 

This is to account for the extra Bank 

Holiday for the Platinum Jubilee. 
Year 6 SATs Week 

Monday 9th May until Thursday 

12th May. 

Monday—Grammar & Spelling 

Tuesday—Reading 

Wednesday—Maths 

Thursday—Maths 

Hoodies will be given out on 

Thursday 12th May. 

Negative Behaviour at Kingsfold Park 

 

 

 

 

It has been brought to our attention that there 

have been numerous incidents at Kingsfold Park 

which have involved our pupils.  Some of these 

have included physical violence and swearing.  

Although these are outside of school, we do not 

wish for these to impact on children within school.  

Due to the increasing number of incidents over 

the last few weeks, we have asked if the 

community support officers can be present on and 

around the park. 

Friday 13th May  

Stay in your pjs (or something 

comfortable), bring a book and £1.  

All in aid of the Book Trust. 

#Booktrust 




